
I emailing you in regards to the growing concern on the regulations being placed to 
prevent  
> the photocopying of published works which includes that which is related  
> to family and genealogical information especially when the author has  
> died or cannot be located.There should be no limitations put on these documents if the 
are looking for ancestory info. The people have a right to know who they are from and I 
believe our ancestors would not want us to forget them. 
Sincerely, Pamela Clark 
 


